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Subject: Pump out and no pressure Dept. Staff: Franklin, Yvonne
May 21, 2019 Region: Southwest
Type: Telephone Media: Public Drinking Water
CONTACT PERSON AND FACILITY
Polly Bellmer Bentwood Condos

569 Cedar Road
Lake Ozark, MO 65049

573-280-8985 573-346-3810
polly@thebeelergroup.com Facility ID: MO3238190
COMMUNICATION SUMMARY
Assisted Polly Bellmer a resident at Bentwood Condos located in Camden County.
She had questions whether an emergency waiver or construction permit was needed to replace the 
well pump after it went out May 20, 2019.

I told her as long as the pump is the same size (horsepower) as the one being replaced a permit 
with engineering would not be required.
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